

# Newsletter

06.06.13

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

### **Stars of the Week**

The children who were the stars of the week last week were: Charlotte Mason, Justin Cook, Daniel Emmerson, Alisha Marshall, Luke Dawson, Charlie Storey, Ben Williams, Richard Griffin-Price, Catherine Mason, Matthew Amies, Rhya Willis, Lewis Archer, Darren Dodds, Charlotte Stewart, Oliver Foley, Matthew Jacobson, Brandon Evans, Shannon Alsop, Thomas Hall, Oliver Thompson, Emily Condie, Dylan Cook and Destiny Armstrong. These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

## **Dinner Money**

Please can we remind you to pay dinner money on Monday mornings in a named purse or envelope. The cost for 5 days is £9.75.

### <u>Little Stars Parent and</u> <u>Toddler Group</u>

The Little Stars Parent and Toddler Group has places available on Friday afternoons. Please come along from 1.10pm until 2.40pm.

#### **Attendance**

The week before half term Chestnut class had 100% attendance. Well done Chestnut!! The whole school attendance was 95%, which is on target. Well done everyone!!

Please remember if your child is ill or unable to attend school or you have any other queries, please call on 01670 822326. Thank you

#### Milkshake Madness

The following Y6 children all joined in with the Milkshake Madness:
Olivia Young, Holly Richardson and Oliver Thompson.
These children were chosen because they had been behaving particularly well during the last week before half term.

#### **Coffee Curriculum Sessions**

Don't forget to come along to our Coffee Curriculum Sessions next week to find out what your child will be learning this half term.

Y6 Tue 11<sup>th</sup> June 9.00am
Y3, Y4 and Y5 Wed12<sup>th</sup> June 9.00am
Y1 and Y2 Thu 13<sup>th</sup> June 9.00am
Morning nursery Thu 13<sup>th</sup> June 9.00am
Afternoon nursery Thu13<sup>th</sup> June 2.30pm
Reception Fri 14<sup>th</sup> June 9.00am

### **Maths Challenge**

The children have now started their challenge and they have been given a training card with types of activities and problems they should practise at home during the week. Please spend some time with your child helping them with this training card. They will complete their challenge each Friday and bring home a new training card.

## **Water Bottles and Sun Cream**

When the weather is quite warm, it is important to keep your child safe in the sun. As your child may be outside some of the day as well as break and lunch-times we ask that you apply a high factor sun lotion to any exposed skin before school.

We provide sunhats for Acorn and Willow classes and ensure that they wear them, however if you have children in any other classes please ensure that they come to school with a named sunhat.

Also don't forget that we have water coolers in school for your child to refill their water bottles when required. If your child has lost or requires a new water bottle they are available for £1 at the school office.

## **Boom! BATTLE**

Children don't forget to see the new 'BOYS VS GIRLS' issue of BOOM! The group that has more quiz entries will be the group with the chance to win! Go on the website and complete the quiz for a chance to win a prize! But remember to stay safe online and only use the internet when an adult says it is okay to do so. Call at the office for the secret address.